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 June 14, 2021 

 

The Honorable President and Members 

  of the Baltimore City Council 

Attn:  Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary 

Room 409, City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

 

Re:  City Council Bill 21-0075 - Study and Report – Sewage Backup Expedited 

Reimbursement and Direct Assistance Program 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

 The Law Department has reviewed City Council Bill 21-0075 for form and legal 

sufficiency.  The bill requires the Baltimore City Department of Public Works to submit a report 

to the Mayor and City Council that studies the feasibility of implementing an expedited 

reimbursement and direct assistance program for any sewage backup, not limited to wet-weather, 

capacity-related causes. The bill requiring certain agency to assist in the study.  The bill has an 

immediate effective date. 

 There are no legal impediments to the passage of this bill.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Victor K. Tervala 

Chief Solicitor 

 

 

cc:   James L. Shea, City Solicitor 

 Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations 

            Nikki Thompson, Director of Legislative Affairs 

 Matthew Stegman, Director of Fiscal and Legislative Services 

 Elena DiPietro, Chief Solicitor, General Counsel Division 

 Hilary Ruley, Chief Solicitor 

 Ashlea Brown, Assistant Solicitor 
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